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EASTER IN A BOX 

On Wednesday 6th March, Year 5 

went to St Peter’s Church for a fun 

session of Easter in a box. We 

learned about the Easter story, 

and we were able to act out some of the story as well. We made Easter 

egg boxes, and we talked about the special people in our life. Year 5 had 

a great time learning about Easter.  

WORLD BOOK DAY 2024 
On Thursday we celebrated World Book Day. We had a great day and all the children and staff looked 

amazing in their sustainable costumes. We had winners for best sustainable costumes from all year 

groups. In the afternoon, we had our book swap where we enjoyed a book with a different class. It was 

amazing to see all the lovely costumes and the wonderful homemade costumes by so many children. 

The winners for the sustainable costumes were: 

 

• Nursery- Mya 

• Reception– Aralina  

• Year 1- Lilly and Myles 

• Year 2- Mya and Lekaysia 

• Year 3- Darci 

• Year 4- Alfie 

• Year 5- Chayce 

• Year 6- Briannah 

RAMADAN 

To all those observing Ramadan, we wish you Ramadan Mubarak from 

everyone here at OABL. Please do let us know if your child will be fasting 

so that we can help you support them. 

THE BIG PLASTIC COUNT  

11TH – 17TH MARCH 

Next week is the big plastic count where we 

will be counting the plastic packaging that 

we throw away during the week. During 

next week all children will be taking part in 

a litter pick to count the plastic packaging 

we find around the school. A letter will be 

sent with more details on how to take part at home.   

RED NOSE DAY CAKE SALE 

 
Our fundraising cake sale for Comic 

Relief will be after school Friday 15th 

March, if you are able to volunteer to 

help us, please do email the PTA at 

PTA@oasisbankleaze.org. Please 

bring in donations of bought or baked 

goodies from Wednesday 13th. 

RED NOSE DAY NON-UNIFORM DAY 
 

Are you Reddy? 

Red Nose Day is 

back!  

We will be 

having a non-

uniform & wear 

something red 

day (if you want 

to) on Friday 

15th of March 2024 in exchange for a £1 

donation to the Comic Relief. Donations 

can be made through our Just Giving page 

by scanning the QR code below.  



 
 

Week  Attendance 

Reception 91%  

Year 1 94%  

Year 2 97%  

Year 3 96%  

Year 4 94%  

Year 5 94%  

Year 6 97%  

Whole 

School 

95%  

R Noah Thomas Baker  Such fantastic progress with his handwriting and writing during English tasks over this term! 

Well done Noah Thomas!   

Alex The Bear  Demie Stephens   

1 Oakley White  For great progress in sounds and handwriting.  We are really proud of how hard you have 

been trying to keep your writing neat.  

2 Mya Morris For: being considerate to others and engaging with all learning. 

3 Pola Banaszek  For showing all the 9 habits when reading with nursery and working independently to com-
plete all her learning.  

4 Betsy Heather  For working hard on her leaflet about deforestation. She creatively thought of ways we can 
help deforestation and explained why deforestation is affecting climate change linking to our 

global goal.  

5 Theo Moreton for great work in history when learning about the history of the toilet   

6 Victoria Donge de 

Melo  

Victoria has impressed us this week with her fantastic choice of vocabulary and use of inverted 

commas in her writing. She thinks carefully about what she writes to have the maximum 

impact and to draw the reader in. Well done, Victoria.  

Teacher  Miss Pope  for always being there for the children when they need her.  

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY  FRIDAY 

 INSET DAY  Year 4 swimming  (AM) 

 Year 6 swimming (PM) 

 Food Pantry            

             14:45-15:30 

 Choir  club  

            15.15-16.15 

 Sunset Explores  

 Year 4 swimming  (AM) 

 Year 6 swimming (PM) 

 Nursery: Stay&Read 

             8.45-9.00 

 Craft & Lego 

             15.15-16.15 

 Sunset Explores  

 Send parents evening   

              15.30-16.45 

 Year 4 swimming  (AM) 

 Year 6 swimming (PM) 

 Community Library                           

15:15-15:45  

 Mixed football                   

             15.15-16.15 

 Gardening  club 

             15.15-16.15 

 Sunset explores 

         

 Library  Tots         

             8:45-9:30  

 Year 4 swimming  (AM) 

 Year 6 swimming (PM) 

 Drama club                          

            15.15-16.15 

 Sunset Explores  

 

Habit of the Month 

Our habit focus this month 

is Forgiving. We will be 

focusing on the following 

behaviour indicators. We 

want to see children who 

are: 

• Willing and able to 
apologise and take 
responsibility for their 
own actions. 

• Gracious and shows 
understanding to-
wards others when 
they make mistakes.  

• Works through conflict 

in a really positive way 

and is helping others 

to do this too  

KS1 AND RECEPTION EASTER PARADE 
Reception and KS1 would like to invite you and your 

children to take part in a traditional Easter Bonnet 

Parade on the afternoon of Wednesday the 27th of 

March.  

Pupils wanting to enter the parade will need to 

design and create their own Easter bonnet at home 

and bring it into school on the morning of the 27th of 

March in a named bag. You could use old hats from 

home and repurpose them, keeping in line with Year 

1’s Global Goal and repurposing old items, or go all 

out and sew a bonnet from scratch. Be as creative as you wish.  

Parents and carers are invited to come and watch the parade at 9:00am in 

the hall. There will be a parade and some 

Spring themed readings from children.  

We look forward to seeing all the chil-

dren’s Spring and Easter theme bonnets. 

KS2 EASTER  

EGGSTRAVAGANZA 
 

KS2 will be cele-

brating the Easter 

festival by decorating 

hard boiled eggs in 

any way they like at 

home and bringing 

them to school on 

Wednesday 27th 

March. All eggs will 

get judged during the day and prizes 

given for each year group. Watch out 

for Facebook announcements for our 

winners. Extra 

prize for the 

best egg that 

links to our 

Global Goal 

and theme of 

Building a 

Sustainable 

World! 

PARENT’S EVENING 
Booking is now open on MCAS for Parent’s Evening. If your child has a 

pathway plan and SEND you are welcome to a slightly longer appointment 

on Wed 13th March where Mrs Wright will also be available. N-Y5 parents 

evening will be held on Wed 20th and Thurs 21st March. Y6 Parent’s Even-

ing will be on Tues 26th March to include their most recent SATs scores. 


